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VonGonten, Glenn, EMNRD 

From: Price, Wayne, EMNRD 

Friday, June 08, 2007 12:39 PM 

VonGonten, Glenn, EMNRD 

FW: DCP Midstream, LP Eldridge Project 1st Quarter 2007 Groundwater Report (AP#33) 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

Attachments: OCDEIdridgeGWLtrELD5-24-07.doc; 307 eld report.pdf 

Glenn this project was handled by Bill Olson, please follow up and save this infor for the E-doc's path forward. 

From: Weathers, Stephen W [mailto:SWWeathers@dcpmidstream.com] 
Sent: Thursday, May 24, 2007 11:38 AM 
To: Price, Wayne, EMNRD 
Cc: Chavez, Carl J, EMNRD; Michael Stewart 
Subject: DCP Midstream, LP Eldridge Project lst Quarter 2007 Groundwater Report (AP#33) 

Attached you will find an electronic copy of the lst Quarter 2007 Groundwater Monitor Report along 
with a cover letter for the DCP Eldridge Project (AP-33) located near Monument, New Mexico (Unit P, 
Section 21, Township 19 South, Range 37 East). 

A hard copy will follow in the mail and I will be sending a CD of this report to Larry Johnson at the 
Hobbs District Office. 

If you have any questions, please give me a call at 303-605-1718. 

Thanks 

Stephen Weathers 
Sr. Environmental Specialist 
DCP Midstream 
303-605-1718 (Office) 
303-619-3042 (Cell) 

Effective 1/1/07 my email address has changed to swweathers@dcpmidstream.com 
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Mr. Price 

6/13/2007 


